
Impact Statement – 17.07.23 - Marion’s 100TH Birthday Party 

On 17th July, our resident of 3.5 years turned 100 years old.  

Every birthday in our home is important to us, but this one was that little bit more special.  

Our staff were present when Marian got to open up her Card from King Charles and Camilla. They 

also witnessed the slight disappointment that the card wasn’t from the Dear Queen Elizabeth, 

however Marian did remember that she has sadly passed.  

In the afternoon, following all our staff going into to wish Marian the happiest of birthdays, the 

Home hosted a party for Marian and 20 of her closest family members.  

Our talented Cook presented her with a personalised home made Cake, which displayed Marian 

previous career in the Land army, using icing. The cake did make Marian chuckle, and also question 

our thoughts on what a Bunker actually looked like in the war       . 

The party lasted into the afternoon, and the family were able to celebrate as they wanted too, 

marking this monumental occasion.  

It is a beautiful day when we can celebrate with our families, residents and staff, and also know that 

our Home has contributed to helping our resident reach the stunning age of 100 years old.  

When asked Marian said she had enjoyed the cake, and had had a lovely birthday.  

 

 


